
Elizabeths Embroidery 

8-10 Richardson Road Stockton TS18 3LJ  
Tel: 01642 674973  

  

Dear Parent,  
   

The Elizabeths Embroidery team are delighted to introduce ourselves as Trinity Catholic College uniform provider.  

We are a family business based in Stockton just off  Yarm Road, next to the Sunrise Centre and have been established 

for 26 happy years.   
   

We offer a number of ways that you can purchase your new uniform and delivery options.  We understand that people 

lead very busy lives and we hope to cater for your preference in ordering.  
  

Home shopping online  

Our comprehensive school uniform range is available online, you can order in the comfort of your own home 24 hours 

a day, 7 days a week.  To use home shopping:  
  

Go to www.elizabethsembroidery.com click SHOP and use password…. TRINITY  
  

Elizabeths Embroidery Schoolwear shop  

We have a large school shop at our premises in Stockton with 3 family friendly changing rooms.  Our uniform experts 

are available to answer any questions you may have regarding uniform and to advise on sizes.  There is ample free 

parking directly outside of the shop and for any younger siblings we have a small play area.  Our opening times are:  
  

Winter Months (October-May)                   Summer Months (June-September)  
Monday – Friday 8.30am – 5pm            7am-5pm (increasing to 8pm in the back to school period)  
Saturday              10am    -  2pm            9am-5pm (increasing to 7pm in the back to school period) Sunday     

closed                                    10am-4pm during the back to school period  
  

Telephone orders  

If you can’t get along to the shop you can telephone your order and speak to one of our school uniform 

experts directly. Our telephone number is 01642 674973. Full payment is required at time of ordering.  

  

Trinity School Shop  

We will hold regular pop up shops within the school premises throughout the Academic Year.  The school 

will inform you by text to let you know the time and dates of these events.  

 

With all orders you will receive emails letting you know the progress of your order with the final email 

letting you know your order is at the school ready for the student to pick up from school reception, or if you 

have requested collection from our shop you will be emailed a collection number.  If you have requested 

post, you will receive an email when your order has been despatched. 

 

We hope that you enjoy your shopping experience with Elizabeths Embroidery and look forward to assisting 

you with all your uniform requirements.  
  

Kindest regards   

The Elizabeths Embroidery Team   
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